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Friday 21 March 2025 
Year 1 - 6 Open Events 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to be having all parents or carers visit the school this term for our open 
events.   Your child is very eager to showcase their work and talk about their learning with you; 
they will also have the opportunity to take you on a tour of the school to see displays. 
 
The dates for the open events are as follows: 
 
Year 2 – Wednesday 23rd April – 2:30 – 3:15 pm 
 
Year 5 – Tuesday 29th April – 2:45 – 3:25 pm 
 
Year 3 – Thursday 1st May – 2:45 – 3:25 pm 
 
Year 4 – Tuesday 6th May – 2:45 – 3:25 pm 
 
Year 1 – Thursday 8th May – 2:30 – 3:15 pm 
 
Year 6 – Tuesday 20th May – 2:45 – 3:25 pm 
 

Once your child has looked at their books with you, together, you will tour the school and return 
the books to your child’s classroom, after which you will leave them with their teacher who will 
bring them out with all their belongings at the end of the school day. 
 
It is important that every child has a parent/carer or relative who is able to attend.    
 
Please click on the link below for your child’s year group to let us know who is attending by Friday 
28th March.  It is important for us to know who will be attending. 
 
Year 1 – https://forms.gle/6DmG3rnvLVm7dFuP6 
Year 2 –https://forms.gle/pX2MWjV4RT7Dfyh67 
Year 3 – https://forms.gle/bRuEfBFEf5W8FeYe6 
 
Year 4 – https://forms.gle/xBtG4viUfJz1DnPq8 
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Year 5 – https://forms.gle/5Y4fwMcnZHhk4WRt6 
Year 6 –https://forms.gle/TByZf25kuhsh2sds7 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
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